Brennan €98 shows paintings in San Francisco gallery
2/05/15

New York artist Patrick Brennan, AU Class of 1998, is exhibiting his paintings in a solo show at Romer Young
Gallery, San Francisco, through Saturday, Feb. 21, 2015.

“I like being caught between the known and unknown,” says Patrick. “There is an excitement around not being able to
categorize the paintings. 1&m happy to see them set the viewer ‘off course a bit.&”

According to gallery notes, “Brennan is part of a new generation of painters whose work is at the forefront of an
ongoing and unfolding conversation around the possibilities and potential ‘abstraction.& Brennan invites the viewer to
see what a painting ‘can& be. Following no rules on how to make a painting, no rules of engagement, and approaching
abstraction by any means necessary, Brennan&s paintings are loaded with content for the viewer to sort through....”

Patrick is a founding member of Essex Flowers Gallery, New York City.

For additional information on the show, contact the Romer Young Gallery at 415.550.7483 or email

info@romeryounggallery.com


mailto:info@romeryounggallery.com

